
Year 6 Summer 1: All the World’s a Stage! 

What is this topic about? 

This unit is all based around Shakespeare. In fact, on the 16th 
May, to help your child get to grips with Macbeth, they will be 
participating in a drama workshop. We know they’re going to all 
be wonderful actors by the end of the term– especially when 
we begin to apply these skills to our first whole school 
production! 

 

Hello and welcome back to another busy half-pterm! We hope you’ve all had a wonderful 
break and a chance to rest. On the 9th May, your child will be sitting the first formal SATs 
tests since 2019. They have been working incredibly hard this year and their teachers are 
so proud of them! Please do contact the school if you would like any revision materials as 
your child’s teacher would be more than happy to supply them. 

We’ve got lots of different versions of the Macbeth text 
that we will be using, each designed to help develop your 
child’s understanding and enjoyment. If you want to ex-
plore any other Shakespearean texts with your child, 
please do!  

We’re also going to be beginning a text called, ‘The Boy 
with the Butterfly Mind’ in Reading Journey– a text that 
we know year 6 are going to love! 

25th April: INSET day  

2nd May: Bank Holiday (school closed)  

3rd May: Healthy Relationships parent workshop 3:30pm-
4:30pm 

9th May-12th May: SATs testing week  

13th May: Year 6 production announcement 

16th May: Macbeth workshop (launch of new English topic) 

20th May: School photos 

23rd May: Auditions for year 6 production 

25th May: House event (Maths– times tables) 

26th May: Talavera Treat 

27th May: Jubilee (British Values Day) 

Key dates: 

Topic Overview: 

Science: Light 

Computing: Website creation 

PSHE: Making and Saving Money 

RE: Moral code 

Indoor PE: Gymnastics 

Outdoor PE: Athletics 

Music: Arabian music - creating an 
atmosphere 

French: The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

Remember to keep track of 
the books you have read at 
home so that you can complete 
another section of our whole 
school reading caterpillar.  

Arbor 

You should have received a letter last half-term instructing you to set up an Arbor 
account. This platform has now replaced Scopay and ParentMail. Please ensure this is 
up and running as letters will be being sent out to Year 6 parents the first week back. 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 


